
                                                    

  

 

Tuesday 4th June 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have been advised by Cheshire East Council admissions team that you have 
accepted a place for your child at our school, Middlewich Primary School, for September 
2024. 
 
We write to invite you to a parents’/carers’ meeting to be held on the evening of 
Thursday 13th June 2024, at 6.30pm in the school hall.   At this meeting you will be 
given information regarding your child’s time at the school and the class they will be in.  
You will also receive information about the date your child will start school. 
 
The headteacher will welcome you to the meeting and the current reception teachers 
will give a short talk. 
 
Following the presentation, there will be a sample of our school lunches for you to try, in 
the small hall.  
 
You will also be given a pack which will include lots of information and school forms, 
which will need to be filled in and returned before your child starts school.  You will also 
find a wealth of information on the school website at http://www.middlewichprimary.org/ 

 
There will also be an invitation for your child to attend taster sessions on Wednesday 
26th June and Tuesday 2nd July. 

 
After the meeting there will be lots of opportunity to speak to any members of staff and 
have a look round the reception classrooms. Please note that this meeting is not 
suitable for children. 
 
If you cannot attend the meeting, please telephone the school office on 01606 652321. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs G Reynolds 
Headteacher   
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